

## NORTHEAST SUB-CHAPTER BUILDING OFFICIALS ASSOCIATION OF MISSISSIPPI

May 12, 2023

ICC Past-President Cindy Davis, Chairperson 2023 Nominating Committee c/o Dominic Sims, Chief Executive Officer International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, Alabama 35213

Dear Ms. Davis

Please accept this letter on behalf of the Northeast Sub-chapter Building Officials Association of MS (BOAM), who's Board voted unanimously to support Blake Steiner in his bid for to the ICC Board of Directors, for the upcoming 2023 election at the ABM in St. Louis, MO.

Mr. Steiner has served on numerous ICC committees and as president of ICC Region IX, president of the Building Officials Association of Louisiana, executive director for ICC Region IX, as well as serving code official associations in many other capacities. Mr. Steiner's consistent dedication to his work and leadership qualities have served ICC and its membership well over the years. He is well respected in all areas of his work and would be a great asset to the ICC Board of Directors.

If you have any question, please feel free to contact me at 662-538-4108

Respectfully,

Eric Thomas

Sub-chapter President